
 

30th July 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Daniel Colmer 

 

 

I have known Daniel since March 2015 when he joined lifeguard training at Totton Health & 

Leisure 

 

During this time, I have found him to be extremely helpful, polite and a “perfect gentleman”.  He 

has proved himself to be very reliable and conscientious  

 

I will miss Daniel’s caring attitude and would unreservedly recommend him for any position he 

is interested in. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Sheila Pearce RLSS TA Mentor/Tutor 

Staff Trainer 

 


